
Hello, this bill would effect every single Oregonian in a negative way. The increased taxes on business that are already struggling 
will have to be passed on to the consumers who are also already struggling. This bill will cause the already inflated cost of living in 
Oregon to increase yet again. This will cause more families below the poverty line, more families homeless, more families leaving 
Oregon, more businesses leaving Oregon. All of these increase taxes and increased restrictions coming down from Salem are going 
to turn Oregon into one giant ghost town. You should be ashamed of yourselves for even entertaining this idea. Shame on you.


